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Experience empathy with expertise

Arun Prabu Velusamy

Where has the year gone! |
remember working as a Locum at
Dentistry on Parkside towards the
end of 2018 and here we are again
with another year almost coming to
an end. | have now completed my
second year of Clinical Doctorate
studies at Otago University in the
discipline of Endodontics. It has been
a great year and we welcomed the
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With the arrival of their new baby
Arun will be taking some time off in
December. During this time Payman
Hamandi will be with us as a locum
for Arun’s patients.

We wish Arun and his family all the
best for their new arrival.

At the completion of Michael’s study
at the St Johns Theological College
in Auckland, Michael and Mary Jo
Holdaway will be returning full time
to Ashburton. Michael is looking

arrival of our son, Rayan, in February
which also coincided with the start
of my academic year. | can safely
say that | have now mastered the
art of changing diapers and bath
time routines and not to mention
learnt a thing or two at University.
Parenthood has been amazing, and
we are so lucky to have Rayan in our
lives. | now look forward to working
as a Locum for a brief period over
November and December and |

always enjoy returning to Ashburton.

| have missed my colleagues and

Michael Holdaway

forward to returning and will be
available to see patients three days
a week on his return to Dentistry on
Parkside in late November.

patients and it will be good to see
you all again.

Payman Hamadani



Finance Options at Dentistry on Parkside

At Dentistry on Parkside we have tried to make available a variety of
payment options. If you would require to pay off your dentistry in
instalments, dental payment plans are available for eligible customers
subject to lending criteria. Please feel free to speak to us to discuss

whether you are eligible and to find out what plan we can offer you.

We have interest free payment options available with Part Pay or Q

MasterCard®

We also accept Ruralco, Farmers Finance Cards and all credit cards.

If you would like to discuss our payment/finance options please visit our
website for further information, or contact either Catherine (Finance
Manager) or Bernie (Practice Co-ordinator), contact details below.
catherine@parksidenz.co.nz bernie@parksidenz.co.nz

Or phone on (03) 308-7472 Website www.dentistryonparkside.co.nz

0. PartPay



